
        Maysville, Mo. 

October 10, 2017 

 

 

 

Meeting of the DeKalb County Commission 

Commissioner’s Room 1 p.m. 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Harold Allison, East District Commissioner Garry McFee, West District Commissioner and 

County Clerk, Melissa Meek.   

 

East District Commissioner, Garry McFee made the motion to accept the minutes for the October 2
nd

 meeting with West 

District Commissioner, Kyle White making the second. Motion carried.   

 

The Commission arrived back at the Courthouse at 1 p.m. to complete their day after meeting in Cameron to discuss the 

merger with Cameron PD dispatch and DeKalb County dispatch. Those in attendance were DeKalb County Sheriff’s 

Office, members of the ACCD 911, Cameron PD and staff. The next meeting to continue this merger discussion is 

October 30
th

 at 10 a.m. during the meeting of the DeKalb County Commission.  

 

Discussion was had on the budget for 2018 and items needed for different offices.  Also discussed was the amount of 

monies the County would receive from the increased valuation. County Clerk, Melissa Meek noted that the entities 

would get the majority of these funds such as the Schools, fire districts, ambulance districts, cities and townships. What 

funds the County got would help replace what the Use Tax paid with it not bringing in the revenue that was once 

projected.  

 

District Commissioner, Garry McFee made the motion to adjourn with Presiding Commissioner, Harold Allison making 

the second. Motion carried.  

 

 

Meeting adjourned until October 16, 2017. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


